
 

 

Celebrate life’s special moments with a meaningful and lasting tribute. Our “Give the Gift of 
Flowers” program allows you to honor loved ones, commemorate milestones, or simply express 
your appreciation for the beauty of nature. Each donation supports our horticulture staff and 
the work they do to help maintain the blooming landscapes that enrich our community.  

By giving the gift of flowers, you’re not only brightening someone’s day but also investing in a 
healthier and more beautiful future for all. Honoree will receive a card in recognition of your 
donation. *Please note physical or email address on line provided. 

Donor Signature Date

Donor Name:  ____________________________________ 

Donor Address:      ____________________________________ 

Contact Email:  ____________________________________ 

Honoree Name:      ____________________________________ 
 
Honoree Address:   ____________________________________ 
 

$50 $100 $200 $500 $_____
Total  
Enclosed:      _______ 

Please sign this Donation form and mail it to the address listed below, or send by email to Anna 
Moore: supporttulsaparks@cityoftulsa.org.  

If mailing a check, please make check payable to: Tulsa Community Foundation. Please include 
on the memo line “Gift of Flowers”. Additionally, you can pay online by scanning the QR code 
below or by clicking here. In the “Comments” section, please state the Honoree’s name . Select 
the correct amount of your donation. 

Tulsa Parks Department  
1028 E 6th St    
Tulsa, OK 74120   

mailto:amoore@cityoftulsa.org
https://host.nxt.blackbaud.com/donor-form/?svcid=tcs&formId=18ea708a-4e5c-44b3-8234-03f2a9215750&envid=p-20vqwtMY7EKm0ANk4-MCIQ&zone=usa



